
     

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Daily Bulletin 

Monday, January 31st, 2022 
 

Welcome Back CMS!  We hope you had an enjoyable weekend!  

 Today is our Monday Advisory Schedule.  You will report to your Campfire Classes after break.  
 

If you are in Mr. Steely’s Advisory Class, you will report to his NEW and IMPROVED classroom in the Habitat Green 

Building after break.  If you are unsure where it is located, please stop by the office at break for directions. 
 

We are very proud to announce this year's 2021 - 2022 CJSF Officers! They are voted in by their CJSF 

peers.  President: Lily Biggs, Vice President: Julius Dutta, Treasurer: Merielle Flagg, Secretary: Lauren Galicia 

Please congratulate these students on their elected office when you see them around campus!  
 

Wiffle News: The over-staffed OfficeTown Avocado Toasts beat the Mayersburg Fruity Pebbles on Friday in a close 

slugfest.  The league office has ruled and has found that the Avocado Toasts General Manager, “Green Machine” Angleen 

guilty of tampering by signing foreign free agents without following league protocols.  Therefore, Bryce “Crawdad” Griffin 

has been sold to the Carrville Coffee Cakes.  In addition, Jake “Snickers” Glazier was reassigned to the Woodwardville 

Wheaties and given an undisclosed signing bonus.  Today’s game is the Kuenz Kix vs the Woodward Wheaties.  

Tomorrow Clark plays The Office, and Wednesday is Rambach vs Anderson. 

Spring Sports Registration closes NEXT Friday February 9th! If you are interested in playing Tennis, running Track and 

Field, or Wrestling on a CMS Team, have your parents sign you up on our online sports registration- Sportsnet.  Sportsnet 

can be located on our CMS web page under Athletics.  You will not be allowed to try out for a Spring Sport unless you are 

signed up, so don’t delay! 
 

The Battle of the Books team rosters are now posted in the BoB Google Classroom. If you are aware of any changes 

to your team, please let the librarians know. If your team is still in need of a player or two, don't worry; the teams will be 

balanced before the Battle begins in March. 
 

Our School-Wide Chinese New Year Celebration will take place this Wednesday at lunch in the main quad. Come out 
and enjoy Chinese character face painting, chopstick and hacky sack competitions, Chinese calligraphy writing and paper 
cutting. You will also have the opportunity to find your zodiac sign in Chinese. There will be prizes for participation and 
even bigger prizes for winners. Wear your traditional Chinese clothing, come to have fun with us, and win a prize. 
Co-sponsored by the Chinese & Leadership classes. 
 

This Club Saves Lives meets today in Mrs. Olin’s room C12 at lunch.  All are welcome!  

 

Please make sure you are bringing your own masks from home every day and keeping a supply in your backpack! 

Today’s Menus:  Breakfast: Cereal, String Cheese, Fruit, and Milk. Lunch: Chicken or Cheese Quesadilla, Fruit and Veggies 
 

Happy Birthday to:  

Period 1 7:45 - 8:30 

Period 2 8:35 - 9:20 

Break 9:20 - 9:30 

Campfire 9:35 - 10:10 

Period 3             10:10 – 10:55 

Period 4 11:00 – 11:45 

Lunch 11:45 - 12:15 

Period 5 12:20 - 1:05 

Period 6 1:10 - 1:55 

Period 7 2:00 - 2:45 


